
Dear Kitty Cheng,

Testing is an essential phase of production through the high-tech industry. Ensuring 
that customers receive reliable products is essential to building a company's 
reputation, and UL helps provide that to many industrial partners. 

I am a graduate in Electronic Systems Engineering from Lancaster University in the 
UK. Since finishing my Masters degree in 2011, I have pursued a variety of work 
experience around the world. This has helped me to see the world from different 
perspectives, and consider the environmental impact of my purchase choices. 

From the end of February 2014, I will be available to work for at least 6 months, and I 
am interested in returning to Taiwan. I spent 2 months working in Neihu in 2010 for 
Wildmind, a software company. That job included gathering data, and also some 
software testing. My impression of the country during my visit was very pleasing, and I 
would like to return for longer. 

My attached CV outlines my internships, some of which may be helpful. I am open to 
receiving new training, and making a practical contribution to the needs of UL and your 
clients over the course of several months. I am a native English speaker, though I 
regret that my Mandarin is still very basic. If there is time available outside working 
hours, I would like to spend time improving my language skills. 

Please contact me if you would like talk more about the possibility of me working for 
UL!

Best regards,
Peter Burkimsher
http://peter-burk.rhcloud.com
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